
LETTER FROM THE CHAIR

Dear Delegates,

Hi y’all! My name is Rebecca and I will be one of your chairs for HAMUN 50 as
well as your Deputy Director General!

I am a sophomore at University of Houston, studying honors business (Finance
and MIS) on the pre-law track. This is my second year staffing at HAMUN and I am
very excited to have the opportunity to chair a committee that I participated in
myself as a delegate.

MUN opened up a world of professional opportunities, connections, and lifelong
experiences. As for any advice for my delegates, I think the biggest thing you have to
keep in mind is to just try your best. MUN can be overwhelming with lots of
procedural rules and committee jargon, but the easiest way to learn and become
more comfortable with MUN is just to try and make mistakes. HAMUN is not a
graded assignment and making mistakes is encouraged as long as you are trying.
Once you start realizing what you are doing wrong, getting the right thing down is
way easier! Also, have fun! HAMUN is a break from school and from classes, take
advantage of that. Talk to new people, learn about new things, and interact with new
ideas, these will help you in the long run more than the Pythagorean theorem ever
will (sorry math majors). I wish you all the best and can’t wait to meet y’all in
February!

Best wishes,

Rebecca Ji
Special, Political, and Decolonization Committee
Deputy Director-General
HAMUN 50
rji3@cougarnet.uh.edu


